
From: MAEVE MC ELROY <MMCELROY@donegalcoco.ie> 
Sent: Tuesday 8 November 2022 14:03
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie>
Subject: FW: Notification under Section 12 (7) of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as
amended) of Proposed Material Alterations to the Draft Leitrim County Development Plan 2023
– 2029 and the commencement of public consultation

A Chara,

I acknowledge receipt of your correspondence regarding the Proposed Material Alterations to
the Draft Leitrim County Development Plan 2023 – 2029 and the commencement of public
consultation and wish to advise that Donegal County Council has no further comments.

Kind regards,

Maeve McElroy on behalf of
Paul Christy,
Senior Executive Planner,
Central Planning Unit,
Directorate of Community Development and Planning Services.




